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In literacy this half term we will be
learning about the books ‘The Water
Tower’ and ‘Boy in the Tower’. We will
be learning how to write diary entries
and suspenseful stories! 
In maths, we are continuing our work
on multiplication and division, looking at
formal methods such as column and
short division! 
In science, we will be looking at
different states and properties of
materials. 
In history, we will be looking at the
British monarchy and the impact that
our kings and queens have had on us
today!
In art, we will be looking at the artist
Slinkachu and looking at digital
photography
In PE, we are working on our fitness
skills and learning a new dance! 

This half term...
Welcome back!
Welcome back to school!
We hope you had a
lovely, restful Christmas
and New Year. We are
very excited for this
half term, with lots of
learning!

Upcoming
trips

This term we are
very excited for our
trip to London to see
the show ‘Wicked’ at
the West End on
20th March! The
show ties in with our
PSHE theme and we
are all very excited
to go to London. The
trip includes a
question and answer
session with some of
the cast. Please
ensure you have
given permission for
your child on Arbor! 


